
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to RSA 202-A:4-c and Article 19 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the 
Auburn Board of Library Trustees will hold a remote public hearing on Thursday, 
July 2, 2020 beginning at 6:30 PM at 1-712-770-5323, Access Code 639411 for 
the purpose of receiving public comment concerning the acceptance and 
expenditure of: 

 
 

• The amount of $5,000 from the New Hampshire Humanities for the 
purpose of purchasing iPads and related equipment for library 
programming and lending. No Town tax funds will be used in this effort. 

 
 

 
 

Board of Library Trustees 
Town of Auburn 

June 22, 2020 


